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"Are We Experts Yet?" is a monthly peer support
group for students, registered interns, and new

professionals! Wherever you are in your social work
career, you are welcome to join us as we figure it all

out together. We gather on the first Thursday of
most months to discuss a variety of topics relevant

to the Broward Unit's budding professionals!
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Broward Unit

Registration is free for NASW members and $5 for non-members.
You will receive a Zoom link prior to the event. 
To register, please go to http://www.naswfl.org/events.html

April 6, 2023 ~ 6:00pm-7:00pm


